
 

December 01, 2020 

87 Disco Rd., Etobicoke, Ontario M9W 1M3 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Platinum Technologies continues to develop new products to serve the commercial 

roofing industry and we are proud of the level of customer service we provide. We 

have also made great strides with the architects and consultants across the 

country in having Platinum products specified on thousands of projects. 

As the cost of aluminum and copper has continued to increase we are implementing 

a price increase of 10% on all products effective on February 01, 2021 

 Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 Paul Whitehead 

www.platinumtechnologies.com 

 

 

 

 

http://www.platinumtechnologies.com/

